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End of Manufacturing Notification 

 

To: Hillrom Customers purchasing Welch Allyn® Nasal and Throat Illuminators  

 

From: David Tufenkjian, Product Manager, Physical Exam and Diagnostics    

 

Date: July 12, 2019      

 

 

Dear Hillrom Customer, 

Hillrom is announcing End of Manufacture of the ® Bi-Valve Nasal Specula, 3.5 V LARYNX/NASOPHARYNX 

ILLUMINATORS and 68470 Miller 0 Standard Laryngoscope Blade.  Effective October 1, 2019, Hillrom will no 

longer accept orders for the discontinued part numbers listed below.  Every effort will be made to fulfill all 

orders received on or before September 30, 2019, however, Hillrom reserves the right to cancel orders placed 

on or before September 30, 2019 in the event of supply chain limitations beyond our control.  See detailed list 

of the affected part numbers below: 

 

Discontinued 

Part Number 
Description 

26030 Welch Allyn 3.5 V Halogen HPX Bivalve Nasal Speculum with Illuminator 

26035 Welch Allyn 3.5 V Halogen HPX Bivalve Nasal Speculum 

26038 Welch Allyn 3.5 V Halogen HPX Bivalve Nasal Speculum with Illuminator 

27000 Welch Allyn 3.5 V Halogen HPX Larynx Illuminator 

27050 Welch Allyn 3.5 V Halogen HPX Nasopharynx Illuminator 

68470 Welch Allyn Miller #0 Standard Laryngoscope Blade; Cast Stainless 
 

Replacement lamps for the affected products are not impacted and continue to be available. 

Technical Support and Warranty Service  

Hillrom will continue to provide warranty and technical phone support for the products addressed in this 

notification. Technical support will be provided through normal channels.   

Should you have any questions regarding this initiative, please don’t hesitate to contact Hillrom customer 

care.  

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

David Tufenkjian – Product Manager, Physical Exam and Diagnostics 


